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     WOW!  Can you believe itôs almost Spring?  Just a 

few more days of classes, just a few more days to re-

move any items you have from the Shop, and just a 

few more days for the Festival Committees which are 

gearing up for a fantastic weekend event! 
 

     A sincere and heartfelt thank you to each of our 

instructors for their work this year on classeséand of 

course, to all members who have taken classes!  We 

enjoyed a whirlwind fall and winter schedule and are 

proud of the successes of classes and our students.  If 

you have any suggestions for classes we should con-

sider in the future, please let us know.  We trust every-

one is considering which of their pieces to enter in the 

Festival, either in the juried art show or in the class 

tent to showcase classes offered this year. 
 

     The Festival Co-Chairs are putting the final touches 

on every detail as we approach the set up week of the 

Festival.  Remember, JIAA is an all volunteer organi-

zation; we need more volunteers, and would appreci-

ate your help.  If you have pre-registered, please sign 

up for a two hour block of time today so we know 

which slots remain to be filled.  When you enter your 

items at the Festival, you will be asked to sign up for a 

two hour time slot when you can assist at the Festival, 

so why not take care of it today? To sign up, com-

municate directly with Lynn Herbert via email at 

lynnherbert@icloud.com.  The weather prognostica-

tors are saying the temperatures will be in the mid 

70ôs, a mixture of clouds and sun, a series of lovely 

spring days for a Festival!  No rain in the forecast for 

the days tents will be set up, when you bring your art-

work to register, or for the Festival itself!  Thank you 

to all our dedicated volunteers for your help to make 

this yearôs Festival terrific! 
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     Dues for the 2016/2017 membership year are due Starting April 1st.  As was stated in the Presidents mes-

sage above, your dues can be paid on-line with a credit card or your PayPal account, you can also send a 

check to the JIAA PO Box (#13201, JI) or stop in at Goodyear to renew your membership.  Regardless of 

which method you choose, please check that your information in the JIAA member database is correct.  It is 

easy when renewing your dues on line because the first thing that happens is a screen pops up with your infor-

mation and you are asked to check it and edit it if necessary.  If you are mailing in your dues or stopping by 

Goodyear to pay them, you should fill out a membership form so that we can verify the information we have 

on file. The membership form is available either on the JIAA website or at Goodyear. 

 

     If you were a member last year, you may recall 

the membership year was changed to begin April 1 

and end on March 31...well, itôs that time of year.  

Dues are $30 and if you login to your personal 

homepage, you will see ñPay My Duesò as one of 

the options.  If your dues are expiring within 30 

days, it will note ñExpiring in 30 Daysò, and youôll 

note the words are pink.  Clicking on that link first 

takes you to a page where you should carefully re-

view all of your personal information and revise any 

changes (so your checks go to the right place if we 

are paying you for anything you have sold through 

JIAA, classes taught or refunds for classes can-

celled).  The next page gives you options of ways to 

pay your dues.  If you signed up for classes online, 

you likely already used our on-line payment process 

where you can pay using either your PayPal account 

or via a major credit card. Once you Click the óBUY 

NOWô button you will link to PayPal where you can 

use either your PayPal account or a major credit card 

(if you are using a credit card, click the ñPay with a 

debit or credit card, or PayPal Creditò link at the bot-

tom of the ñChoose a way to payò column).  If you 

have more than one member in the family, please 

register each one separately ï if a quantity is offered, 

do not put 2 or more to ensure we know whose 

membership is being renewed.  Itôs quick and easy to 

pay by clicking ñBuy Nowò, or you can promise to 

deliver your check to Goodyear or mail it to our PO 

Box.  However you do it, just do it before you for-

geté 
 

     Lots of activity on Jekyll Island and especially at 

the Jekyll Island Arts Association.  See you at the 

Festival! 

 

Bonnie Householder      

mailto:lynnherbert@icloud.com
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   CLASSES NEWSLETTER  

      March 2016 
 

 

    THANK YOU!!!   

 

 

Jekyll Island Arts Association has had a MOST successful class year and each one of YOU are 

what has made our classes GREAT this year! 

 

At the end (March) 204 members had registered for a total of 308 class spots. Final class sessions in Goodyear 

and UMC will be over by the time you read this, but fly casting and the golf croquet tournament are ongoing 

offsite well into March. 

 

JIAA had forty-seven instructors during Fall and Winter seasons, many of whom taught more than one class. 

In fact, 80+ classes were offered; some had waiting lists, a few were cancelled, usually because the minimum 

number of participants had not signed up.   

 

There have been several inquiries from instructors who wish to be certain of being included in the classes   

roster next year - and daily inquiries from students and want-to be students about next yearôs classes and when 

the list will be available. If history is any indicator, we will be working on the 2016-2017 classes offerings and 

schedule over the summer.  The target is to have the fall class catalog released in Aug. for classes Sept. 

through Dec. while Winter class enrollments will open the first week of Nov. for classes in Jan. and Feb. 2017. 

 

We hope to add some new classes and class categories, and of course continue favorites from prior years.  

Weôre considering another every-member survey after the March JIAA Arts Festival, to incorporate classes 

and Festival information to get your input.  Watch your email box for the survey! 

 

There will be a Sneak Peek for Winter Season classes; www.jekyllartsassociation.org and select Members On-

ly page to view the class offerings when it opens.  (If you canôt log in, it means you forgot to renew your dues 

which you can do online, by mail or at Goodyear.)   

 

Again, Thank You, Thank You, Thank You - ALL classes and students for making the 2015 Fall and 2016 

Winter class sessions so successful. 

 

Sonja Peterson and Caryl Rice 

2015-2016 Classes Coordinators 

 

Jekyll Island ï What Happened after the Millionaires Left 
Tallu Scott 

 March 30, 2016 
 

Join us for an entertaining and educational presentation by Jekyll Island Arts Associationôs own Tallu Scott, 

long time member of JIAA, and daughter of Tallu Fish, the islandôs first historian.  Tallu and her family lived 

in Indian Mound for several summers as her mother rescued and saved many historic artifacts from the Mil-

lionaireôs times on Jekyll.   
 

Save the date on your calendar now ï you wonôt want to miss it.   
   

This presentation will be at the Jekyll Island United Methodist Church at 7:30 p.m.  More details to follow. 
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 JIAA FESTIVAL 2016 IS ALMOST HERE 
 
The Arts Festival is coming next week, March 11, 12, and 13!  And first, we want to thank all of the people 

who have been working behind the scenes in preparation.  It is a great team.  Second, we want to thank, in  

advance, all of the people who have volunteered to help out during the festival.  We still have a few volunteer 

opportunities available.  If interested, please send a note to jekyllartists@gmail.com indicating the time you 

are available. 

 

There are several exciting additions to the festival this year. 
 

 More activities out doors 
 

  A sales tent 

  A demonstration tent 

  A tent where work done during classes this year will be displayed 

  Youth Art Activities 
 

 More Music 
 

  Friday, March 11 
   1:00-4:00    The Stringrays 
 

   Saturday, March 12 

   12:00-4:00   Ricky Minix 

   4:00-7:00    Michael Hulett 
 

   Sunday, March 13 

   1:00-4:00    Marshgrass Trio 
 

 More food 
 

  -The Jekyll Island Club Hotel 

  -Jekyll Island Club Hotel Brunswick Stew 

  -Martinôs BBQ Beef Brisket Sandwich 

  -Grilled Hot Dogs 

  -Smoked Pulled Pork  

  -The Ultimate Grilled Cheese 

  -Shrimp & Grits  

  -Saturday Night Art After Dark 
 

 The Festival hours are: 
 

  Friday, March 11, from 10:00 AM to 4:00  

  Saturday, March 12, from 10:00 AM to 7:00 PM 

  Sunday, March 13 from Noon to 4:00 
 

 

On Saturday the Gallery and outdoor tents will remain open until 7 pm.  Come join us for Art, Music, and din-

ner. 

 

SEE YOU NEXT WEEK! 
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The Goodyear Shop  will reopen on April 1st and we will begin accepting items on that day. We CANNOT 

accept entries any earlier due to the continued Festival display.  

 

Please review the guidelines for the shop posted on the website. Items not conforming to the guidelines, or 

with inaccurate paperwork and price tags cannot be placed.  

 

Please do not place items in the shop yourself or rearrange the displays.  

 

We anticipate a new computerization of the shop inventory in the coming year, so please bear with us.  

 

Thank you all.   

 

Merry Artists' Wrap-up and Plans  
 

 

The Merry Artists' Committee, more than merry about the resounding success of the inaugural show and sale 

held this past December, has recently met to start planning for a 2016 edition which will run from November 

26 to December 30.  

 

More than gratified by the enthusiastic participation of so many JIAA artists and a total of just over $19,000 

raised, the committee is reviewing guidelines for the show and sale, hoping to increase publicity and visibil-

ity, and seeking ways to make what was this popular event even better. 

 

Stay tuned: details about submission of work, ways to get involved, and any new changes in format will be 

forthcoming after the Arts Festival. 
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